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Antonia Hover

From: John Burns <jburns92@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 12:27 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Subject: Please work to have our utilities reduce greenhouse gas emissions

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Passidomo, 
 
I am writing today to ask for your support as a Florida PSC Commissioner in working with our Florida utility 
companies to significantly increase their efforts to reduce greenhouse gas emissions. As I'm sure you agree, this 
is both good business and good environmental behavior. While I appreciate the PSC's encouragement of 
consumer actions that can help in reduction of greenhouse gas emissions, the reality as you are aware is that we 
require our public utilities to be much more aggressive in their actions if we are to "move the needle". We both 
know that for Florida, more so than any other state, climate change is a "NOW" issue with rising sea level, more 
frequent storm activity, and worsening storm intensity.  
 
As a consumer and homeowner, I opted to install solar panels on our home here in Orlando almost four years 
ago. My subjective experience at that time working with my utility, Duke, was that they talked a good game 
relative to solar but the reality was and is that their primary focus in this space is in their use of solar. It took the 
better part of six months to activate my solar system once the panels were installed. While I fully acknowledge 
that responsibility for this delay was shared between Duke and my installer, as a consumer, I expected then and 
I expect now for my public utility to be better than their behavior demonstrated.  
 
I realize that my experience does not tell a complete or, perhaps, accurate, accounting of my utility. That said, it 
does reflect the impact I can have--not much. Here is where I rely on you and the other PSC Commissioners to 
exert your influence and leadership in concert with our utilities. 
 
For example, I believe that the governor has opted out of a couple of federal programs from the Inflation 
Reduction Act that would have added additional funds to green energy upgrades for local governments and 
extended rebates to local consumers (helping low SES recipients with 100% rebates transitioning from gas to 
electric stoves). While I do not expect the PSC and the utilities it regulates to get involved in the "politics of the 
thing", surely there is a policy perspective both can advance that would encourage our elected leaders to be 
more receptive to such measures. 
 
I would ask that the PSC  work in concert with our utilities to help our elected representatives take advantage of 
opportunities such as those I've touched on above. I'd also ask that the PSC take concrete steps to have our 
public utilities move more rapidly on green initiatives and to be far more supportive of the customer base that 
they are here to serve. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. V/r--John 
 
John J. Burns 
7195 Lake Carlisle Blvd 
Orlando, FL 32829 
 
Cell: (321) 946-5593 
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Antonia Hover

From: Dana Delaney <danasnewemail@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 1:17 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Subject: Revoke FPL's charter

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear [RecipientTitle] Passidomo, 
 
I'm writing to urge you to begin an immediate investigation into Florida Power and Light in order to determine 
whether its charter to operate in the state of Florida should be revoked. 
 
As you are surely aware, FPL CEO Eric Silagy stepped down suddenly after highly credible allegations of 
campaign finance violations, media manipulation, and the surveillance of critical journalists: 
 
https://www.npr.org/2023/01/25/1151453870/fpl-florida-power-ceo-eric-silagy 
 
To call this behavior un-democratic would be a massive understatement. FPL, it seems clear, is more than 
willing to violate the public trust, game the political system, and do anything and everything to increase its 
profits - all on the dime of ratepayers who have no choice but to pay them for their power. 
 
A company so blatantly working against the public interest can no longer be allowed to do business in Florida. 
 
Please take swift and sweeping action to investigate FPL and determine whether it is necessary to revoke their 
charter, as clearly seems to be the case. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dana Delaney 
--  
Dana Delaney 
Co-Founder GVCCC  
Gunnison Valley Climate Crisis Coalition 
gunnisonvalleyclimate.com 
gunnisonvalleyclimate@gmail.com 
“Trust each other again and again. When the trust level gets high enough, people transcend apparent limitations, 
discovering new and awesome abilities of which they were previously unaware.” -David Armistead 




